Kirsten Squarcia

Subject: Housing Commissioner resignation

On Feb 11, 2019, at 6:03 PM, Poonam Goyal <poonamgoyal13063@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you Kerri
If you wish | can refer someone who works for a financial institution and lives in Cupertino.
Poonam

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2019, at 3:18 PM, Kerri Heusler <KerriH@cupertino.org> wrote:

Hi Poonam,

Thanks for letting me know that you retired in January. Your appointment to the
Housing Commission was based on your connection to a financial institution. As of now,
you are no longer eligible to serve on the Commission. We have truly appreciated your
service and hope to work with you again.

Kerri Heusler

Senior Housing Planner
Planning Division
KerriH@cupertino.org
(408) 777-3251




